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Virtual Parent 

Consultations  ECO DAY 

this year will 

be on 

Thursday 

20th May! 

 

On the day children are invited to 

dress up in green OR new to you 

clothing (second hand) OR an outfit 

inspired by nature BUT please do not 

buy anything new.  The children are 

likely to be taking part in  

outdoor activities on the day so, 

please come dressed in suitable 

clothing.  

 

Eco Competition  

 

We need new paper recycling     

posters for our classroom bins.   

Can you design a new one that will      

encourage pupils and staff to        

recycle?   

 

Your poster needs to be clear, easy 

to understand and eye-catching.  

Think about including what can’t be 

recycled - paper with glitter or paint 

on, post-it notes, laminated paper or 

blue paper towels.  Entries should be 

on A4 paper and can be drawn or 

created on the computer but should 

not have things glued on.   

 

The closing date for the 

competition is Tuesday 

25th May and there are 

prizes for all the winning 

entries that are chosen 

to label our school       

recycling bins. 

 

We hope to see lots of informative 

and eye catching designs!     

 

Your virtual parent 

consultation  

meeting links and  

information will start 

to be sent home 

today.  

 

Virtual Google meetings are new to 

us all so, please read through the 

instructions and information as soon 

as you can.  If you have any       

problems contact the admin team 

before the night of the                  

appointments and we will do      

everything we can to support you.  

 

All parents will need to ensure they 

click on the link at their                 

appointment time on the night and 

time they have chosen.  The      

teachers will let you into the       

meeting as soon as the previous 

parents leave the meeting.      

Eco Day  

Do you want to 

help save our  

planet?  

 

 

You can become a Blue Peter      

Climate Hero and earn yourself a 

Green Blue Peter Badge by  

completing eco friendly pledges.   

 

The badge (and ID card can get you 

free entry into over 200 attractions 

(see the website for more  

information.) https://

www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/

blue-peter-apply-for-a-green-badge 

 

Please let us know if you earn your 

green badge.   

Blue Peter Green 

Badge 

Battens Disease 
As I am sure many of you are aware 

we have two children from one  

family in our school who have been 

diagnosed with this rare and life    

limiting disease.  Therefore, our 

school (Trust) will be supporting the 

Batten Disease awareness Day on  

9th June 2021 and raising money for 

the BDFA charity.    

More details to follow but we will be 

asking everyone to wear orange 

clothes!    

Gold Awards 
A huge WELL DONE to   

Rhuben Carr 

who has 

achieved his 

gold award on 

Mathletics.   

 

 

 

 

Keep up the fantastic work  

everyone!  
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